
Fellow members, Spring has finally 
arrived and with it we are planning 
a fun filled year for all of you. At 
our March meeting we inducted 
our new Board of Directors. I would 
like to thank all those who stepped 
forward to oversee such a great 
organization. I welcome our new 
member John Roy. I  would also 
like to thank out going members 
who have worked tirelessly to make 
the club what it is today and have 
been dedicated to this club for so 
many years.  We know you will be 
there to continue to support us, so 
a big thank you to them.

Our April meeting will be held at the 
Parthenon on April 4th. We hope to 
have an interesting guest speaker, 
so please try and attend.

May is our member’s Appreciation 
Night. It will be held on Saturday 
may 11 at the Hellenic Centre on 

Ester Road. We have some great 
entertainment lined up.  This will be 
a suit and tie Gala style type evening.  
Tickets are $125 per couple and 
$65 single.  Cocktails are at 5:00 
pm and the meeting starts at 6:00 
pm.  Our phone committee will be 
contacting members so please plan 
to attend and support pin recipients 
and award winners. This event 
will not be a success without your 
participation. Please mark it on 
your calendar and plan to attend.  I 
thank you in advance and am sure 
you will enjoy this evening.

On June 15th we will be holding 
our 2nd annual Touch A Truck 
event. If you have any friends, 
relatives or employees that would 
like to showcase their equipment 
please contact one of the executive 
and we will pass the information 
on to the committee. In order for 

this to be a great success like last 
year we need your support as a 
volunteer and spreading the word 
to all family, friends, co workers, 
teachers, students, clubs etc..

Saturday August 17th is our 
20th Anniversary Charity Golf 
Tournament.  It is once again being 
held at Forest Ridge Golf course in 
Chelmsford. Fees and registration 
forms will be available shortly. We 
are in dire need of golfers, prizes 
and silent auction items. This is 
one of our major fundraisers so 
we really need your help. Plan on 
joining us for a fun filled day and 
comraderie with a great meal to 
finish off the day! Contact myself 
or Connie for more information.  
Thank you to all. 
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General Meeting    
Connie Zwarich

March was our Election night and 
the weather finally cooperated.  We 
enjoyed a full house with 28 members 
and 4 guests. President Don thanked 
the executive for their support during 
his first term as President.

Gil Hartley conducted the elections 
and inducted the following members:

President - Don Delongchamp

Vice President - John Varney

Immediate Past President - Loretta 
Clipperton Carnes

Secretary - Connie Zwarich

Treasurer - Dave Carnes

Executive Committee - Wayne 
Mc Cuaig, George Faulkner, Doug 
Honeyford

Directors At Large - John Roy   
Tracey Urso, Jerry Giff, Mel Young   
Len Zwarich

Past Senior Councillor pins were 
presented to Mike LePage and 
Connie Zwarich

Doug Honeyford and Mike LePage 
explained the Roses for the Living 
Award and handed out nomination 
forms.

Doug Honeyford reported that we 
had made a $1000 donation to 
Heart and Stroke and Shoppers Drug 
Mart had matched that resulting in 
a final donation of $2000 to Heart 
and Stroke.

Don Delongchamp reported on the 
U13 Curling held at the Idylewylde 
Curling Club. We are now the proud 
sponsor of that event.  The curling 
committee thank us for our support.

April Birthdays
Apr 06	 Roger Michaud
Apr 06	 Mariette Laginski
Apr 08	 James Wilson
Apr 10	 Roland Weisheit
Apr 12	 Daniel Coleman
Apr 17	 Joseph Charbonneau
Apr 20	 Theresa Mac Lean
Apr 21	 Richard Bazinet
Apr 23	 Holly Browne
Apr 23	 Gerald Gravelle

Apr 25	 Ron Netherton
Apr 27	 Denis Gauthier
Apr 27	 Heather Wilcox
Apr 28	 Marlene Bilsborough
Apr 28	 Andrew Katulka
Apr 28	 Joe Rumleski
Apr 28	 Chris Sheridan
Apr 29	 Joseph Wilcox
Apr 29	 Sandra Faucher

New Executive for 2019

Upcoming Events
	 April 4	 General Meeting	 Parthenon 6:00 pm

	 April 11	 Executive Meeting	 Hour Glass 6:00 pm

	 May 9	 Executive Meeting 	 Hour Glass 6:00 pm

	 May 11	 Appreciation Night 	 Hellenic Centre 5:00 pm

	 June 15	 Touch a Truck 	 Cambrian College 



Good of the
Order  

Dave Carnes reported that we have 
switched our banking form Scotia 
Bank to the Sudbury Credit Union. 
Dave is on the list for Directors for 
the Sudbury Credit Union. Their 
AGM is April 2nd and Dave would 
appreciate our support.

Condolences went out to the 
families of Marc Lecoupe and Rosco 
Wieman

Heather Wilcox has been in the 
hospital.  

Art Connors is in Extendicare York 
and a visit would be appreciated.

Mike LePage’s grandson who has 
Cystic Fibrosis will be going to the 
USA for an operation. Thankfully 
the Canadian government is paying 
for this.  

Motion to adjourn by Peter McLeod 
came at 8:15 pm

Sheriff’s pot went to Dave Carnes. 
Member’s draw of $93.00 was won 
by Doug Honeyford.

Sports
The Annual Charity Golf tournament 
goes August 17th at Forest Ridge 
Golf Club.  We are looking for 
golfers, prizes and silent auction 
items. If you can assist in any way 
please contact Don Delongchamp.

FOR INFORMATION AND EVENTS GO TO
UCTSUDBURY.WEEBLY.COM

Past Senior Councillor pin to Mike LePage

Past Senior Councillor pin to Connie Zwarich



2017-2018
Local Officers

President

Don Delongchamp

675-8420

doubld@fibreop.ca

vice president

John Varney 674-1060

Immediate Past President

Loretta Clipperton Carnes

Home 222-0369 Work 222-2369

Secretary

Connie Zwarich 969-8496

Treasurer

Dave Carnes 222-0369

executive committee

George Faulkner 586-1937

Wayne McCuaig 942-3338

Doug Honeyford

525-7777 l Fax 675-6278

Chaplain

Tracey Urso 560-6681

DIRECTORS AT LARGE 

Jerry Giff 673-4299

Mel Young 662-3126

Len Zwarich 969-8496

John Roy 674-3722

General Meeting
Usually the first Thursday of EACH month

Monthly Executive Meeting
Usually the second Thursday of EACH month

Sudbury Office
PO Box 2836, Stn. A

Sudbury, ON  P3E 5J3
Email: sudbury@act-uct.com

www.act-uct.com

Head Office Calgary
901 Centre St. N. Rm 300
Calgary, Alberta  T2E 2P6

1-800-267-2371   www.uct.org

Columbus Ohio
1-800-848-0123

Humour
Date Night

Husband: I shaved and put on a clean shirt didn’t I?

Wife: I know

Husband: We got in the car and drove somewhere together didn’t we?

Wife: Yes

Husband: We spent the evening there together and even had a bite to eat, 
did we not?

Wife: We Did.

Husband:  SO?

Wife: A trip to Costco is not a date, Dear!

Scholarship Tracey Urso

Our local council offers two $1000 Entrance Scholarships to the dependents 
of paid up members.  

Applicant Eligibility: Dependents of members must be entering their first year 
at a post-secondary institution. Applications can be downloaded from our 
website.

http://sudbury.act-uct.com/FormBursaryApplicationSmall.pdf. Applications 
must be submitted by June 15, 2019.

For further information contact Tracey Urso at atmurso@hotmail.com


